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Comments: Dear Sirs:

 

Please consider the respectful requests of the Friends of the Boundary Waters. They have worked tirelessly for

many years to advocate for the preservation and health of the BWCA. They are kind, caring, and knowledgable

people who know what's best for the Boundary Waters. Protect the Boundary Waters. Thank You.

 

Dave Hafner

 

Maplewood, Mn


